
Dear Howell: 

Dr. William Osler 
No. 1 w. Franklin Street 

(J. H. Medical School - Howell} 

c us'lr1j 1 1 .. $0 
Baltimore 

May 20th, 1901. 

Could we not have the ~eeting of the Faculty on Thursday a little earlier? 
I have a long standing appointment in Philadelphia Thursday evening, which I 
cannot avoid, and for which I must leave at 4.20. I could cut my office hours 
altogether and join you at three, or any time you say. 

Sincerely yours, 
Wm. Osler 


